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18 September 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Once again, we would like to invite you to join us for a special celebration day on Thursday 19 

October 2017. The theme for this challenge day is ‘Diwali’ and each year group will be completing 

an activity based upon this. 

During this time you will have the opportunity to visit your child’s class, join in with their learning 

and see first-hand the fantastic work they do.  

Unfortunately due to limited space, we will be unable to accommodate younger siblings.  

The time slot for each year group is as follows: 

Year 1    9am – 9.45am (Dining Hall)  

Year 2    1.15pm – 2.15pm (Dining Hall) 

Year 3    1.15pm – 2.15pm (Main Hall) 

Year 4    10.15am – 11.15 am (Main hall) 

Year 5    9am – 10am (Main Hall)  

Year 6    10.15am – 11.15am (Dining Hall)  

We look forward to seeing you then.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Spencer 

Head of School 


